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Dear Oregon Legislature, 

I am writing to oppose House bill 3068 that require mandatory vaccinations
in Oregon. This is a travesty. All individuals deserve a right to express their
own views regarding vaccinations. If a person feels that there are religious or
other reasons why they do not wish to be vaccinated, it is their right to do
refuse vaccinations for themselves and their children. I strongly oppose this
measure and urge you to do so as well. 

Sincerely, 

Jane Brockman
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